Subject: Comment from Bloomsbury CAAC

Dear Josh,

Here is our comment re 2021/6029/P 25 Howland Street.

We feel its poor design sets a bad precedent, the extension is being squeezed in causing overdeveopment on an
already large site.

Something else to mention about this building, on the original drawings of what it would look like when constructed
(this was a few years ago now) they depicted a beautiful green wall in the concrete courtyard on the corner of
Howland Street and Cleveland Street when in fact all they did was put in some ivy plants. one of which died. Finally
after all these years the surviving ivys have started to spread out but there is still a gap caused by the dead plant, is
it possible to get them to plant another one to make it look like their original proposal?

I look forward to hearing from you,

kind regards,

Jo Hurford for BCAAC



